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M/S 010

1551 Hillshire Drive

Las Vegas, NV 89134

STATE CLEARINGHOUSE REVIEW PROCESS
State Application Identifier: MD20061018-1058
Reviewer Comments Due By: November 23, 2006
Project Description: Scoping prior to the preparation of a Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement: Geologic Repository
for the disposal of spent fuel and waste at Yucca Mountain
Project Address: Nye County
Project Location: State of Nevada
Clearinghouse Contact: Bob Rosenbush

Dear Dr. Summerson:

Thank you for submitting your project for intergovernmental review. Participation in the Maryland Intergovernmental Review and
Coordination (MIRC) process helps ensure project consistency with plans, programs, and objectives of State agencies and local
governments. MIRC enhances opportunities for approval and/or funding and minimizes delays by resolving issues before project
implementation.

The following agencies and/or jurisdictions have been forwarded a copy of your project for their review: the Maryland
Department(s) of the Environment, Transportation, Natural Resources, Business and Economic Development, Agriculture, State
Police; the Maryland Military Department; the Maryland Emergency Management Agency, the Counties of Calvert, and Cecil;
Baltimore City, and the Maryland Department of Planning, including the Maryland Historical Trust. They have been requested to
contact your agency directly by November 23, 2006 with any comments or concerns and to provide a copy of those comments to
the State Clearinghouse for Intergovernmental Assistance. Please be assured that after November 23, 2006 all MIRC
requirements will have been met in accordance with Code of Maryland Regulations (COMAR 14.24.04). The project has been
assigned a unique State Application Identifier that should be used on all documents and correspondence.

If you need assistance or have questions, contact the State Clearinghouse staff noted above at 410-767-4490 or through e-mail at
brosenbush@mdp.state.md.us. Thank you for your cooperation with the MIRC process.

Sincerely,

Adda

Linda C. Janey, J.D., Director
Maryland State Clearinghouse for Intergovernmental Assistance
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